
​
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No - Cir/RBS/2021-22/No. 32 Date: 11/08/2021
To: Parents (Of Admitted Students after 7th September 2019)
From: The Principal
Subject: New Parent Academic Orientation by the Founder - Parent Interest Survey

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This circular is to seek your interest regarding attending a ‘New Parent Academic
Orientation’ to be conducted either on 28th August or 4th September 2021.

Our Founder,Mrs. Renita Handa, conducts a New Parent Academic Orientation every year
to welcome parents into the school and help them better understand the school’s academic
philosophy and approach. The session promises to be a highly informative and engaging
experience for all the participants.

This session was last conducted on 7th September 2019, and it was not conducted in AY
2020-21 due to the pandemic. We would like to continue with this valuable session in this
academic year, towards building a stronger parent-school partnership.

Please share your initial interest in attending this session by filling out this survey form, latest
by 14th August, Saturday:

‘New Parent Academic Orientation Parent Interest Survey’ (link here)

This form is to just to indicate your interest and it is not a final registration form.

It would not take more than 2-5 minutes to fill this form. Your views will help us to further
plan the session logistics.

Thank you.

With warm regards

Sincerely,

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School

https://forms.gle/3pgYobgKgeCqq5y6A

